

PRESENT SIMPLE

reading



1. Grammar rules

Translate sentences. (Přelož věty)

I	get up	at seven
You	have	lunch at school.
We	start	school in September.
They	take	the bus to school.
She	does	homework at 5 o'clock.
He	goes	to bed at nine o'clock.
It	snows	every winter.

1.
2.
3.
4.
5.
6.
7.

2. Read the text and complete the verb

Hello. My name is Rita. I am English. I London. I'm 11 years old. I at half past seven every morning. I to bathroom and my teeth and my hair. Then I breakfast in the kitchen. I usually cereals and milk. After breakfast I my uniform and I go to school. I to school because it is far. School at quarter to nine and at half past three. When I home I my homework and with my friends or computer games. On Tuesday and Friday I gymnastics. My parents at five and we dinner together. Sometimes I TV or with my friend on my mobile. I go to bed at nine o'clock. Before bed I always a shower, my face and my teeth.



I have a cousin. Her name is Petra. She is 11, too. She is Czech and she with her family in Prague. She at ten to seven every day. She breakfast, she usually roll and ham and then she her teeth and her hair. She and to school. She to school because it is very close. School at eight o'clock and at one o'clock. She lunch at school and then she floorball with a school team. She sports a lot. She home at four o'clock and she her homework. Sometimes she with her friends or she her favourite youtubers on tablet. She dinner at seven and she her mum in the kitchen. She to bed at nine, too. She a bath and her teeth. She a book for 20 minutes.



3. Answer the questions (Odpověz na otázky, napiš celou větu př. She walks to school.)

1. **Where** is Rita from?

1. **Where** does Petra live?

.....

.....

Ve třetí osobě **SHE / HE/ IT** přidej ke každému slovesu vždy **S!!**

She goes to school.

2. **What** does Rita eat for breakfast?

.....

3. **Where** does Rita eat breakfast?

.....

4. **When** does she do gymnastics?

.....

5. **What** does she do before going to bed?

.....

2. **When** does Petra get up?

.....

3. **What** does Petra do after school?

.....

4. **When** does she have dinner?

.....

5. **What** does she do after dinner?

.....

4. Translate these words. (Přelož slova)

when

where

what

why

who

how

comb hair

walk (sloveso)

take the bus

put on

before

or

typical

go home

have a shower

in bed

from ... to

read

5. Order the sentences. (Seřaď slova do správného pořadí do věty)

breakfast

she

in

has

kitchen

the

.....

walks

school

every

Sandra

day

to

.....

o'clock

Martin

up

goes

seven

at

to

sleep

.....

takes

my dad

work

the

bus

to

.....

tennis

Friday

he

every

plays

.....

